
 
  

 

 

UNITED STATES 
NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION 

WASHINGTON, D.C. 20555-0001 
 
 

 
 
 
 
Abbott Laboratories 
ATTN:  Brian J. Wimmer 
Radiation Safety Officer 
MS 2-4 
1921 Hurd Drive 
Irving, TX  75038 
 
SUBJECT: TERMINATION OF NRC EXEMPT DISTRIBUTION LICENSE NO. 42-23864-01E 
 
Dear Mr. Wimmer: 
 
Enclosed is Amendment No. 04, terminating Nuclear Regulatory Commission (NRC) exempt 
distribution License No. 42-23864-01E.  Under separate cover, we are issuing a new exempt 
distribution License No. 12-24014-01E, reflecting the relocation of your primary distribution 
activities to your facilities in Abbott Park, Illinois. 
 
In accordance with 10 CFR 2.390 of NRC’s “Rules of Practice,” a copy of this letter will be 
available electronically for public inspection in NRC’s Public Document Room or from the 
Publicly Available Records (PARS) component of NRC’s document system (ADAMS).  ADAMS 
is accessible from the NRC website at http://www.nrc.gov/NRC/ADAMS/index.html (the Public 
Electronic Reading Room. 
 
If you have any questions, please contact me at (301) 415-5477 or by electronic mail:  
richard.struckmeyer@nrc.gov.   
 
      Sincerely, 
 
       /RA/ 
 
 
      Richard K. Struckmeyer 
      Licensing Branch 
      Division of Materials Safety  
         and State Agreements 
      Office of Federal and State Materials 
         and Environmental Management Programs 
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